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Senator Moore asked: 

 

Was an evaluation component included in the $3 million funding for the Leaders for 

Tomorrow program. 

 

 

 

Answer: 
 

No, the Leaders for Tomorrow programme is a four year programme, not an ongoing 

programme, and a formal evaluation was not included in the funding.  However the 

programme is continuously reviewed through assessment of six monthly Progress Reports, 

submitted by the service provider every January and July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


